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BOHERMEEN     Sat. 10th June     6.30pm Vigil Mass-Margaret ‘Baba’ Murtagh-1st Anniversary 
 Sun. 11th June    11.30am Mass-Noel Quirke-2nd Anniversary 
       -Mary Carty-Ann. Mass  
 Mon-Fri      9.30am Communion Service 
 Sat. 17th June     6.30pm Vigil Mass-MM-Anne ‘Nancy’ Casserly 
 Sun. 18th June    11.30am Mass-Pro Populo for the people of the parish 
         
BOYERSTOWN     Sun. 11th June     9.00am Mass-Angela McGill-Ann. Mass 
        -Daniel Donnelly-Ann. Mass 
 Sun. 18th June 9.00am Mass-William, Louise & Liam Healy-Ann. Mass 
 
CORTOWN    Sun. 11th June   10.15am Mass-Jim, Michael, Valentine, Tom & Matt Flanagan-Ann. Mass 

 Sun. 18th June   10.15am Mass-Pat & James Barrett-Ann. Mass 

BOHERMEEN € 749.61                              CORTOWN  €359.57                                                     BOYERSTOWN   € 150.93                                                                                                                                      
              PRIESTS OFFERINGS  €775.00 

Thank you for last weeks collection and to all who contribute weekly, monthly, yearly or by standing order . 

QUOTE FROM POPE FRANCIS: ‘To be ready to serve, we need a healthy heart: a heart healed by God, one which knows for-

giveness and is neither closed nor hardened.’ 

PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION will take place next weekend Sat. 17th and Sunday 18th June at all Masses. 

MEATH DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES– Led by Bishop Smith, 12th to 17th September 2017. Return flights, 5 nights 

hotel f/b, insurance and taxes €699.00. To book, contact Pilgrimages Abroad on 01 635 9300. For Sick Pilgrims contact Mary Bennett 

on 086 336 6582 or Jennifer Reilly on 086 877 0729. Youth Section, contact Fr. Robert McGivney  at meathyouth@gmail.com 

BEST OF LUCK to St. Ultan’s Girls U14 team who will play Trim in the U14 final in Dunganny at 11.30am today. 
 
BOHERMEEN, BOYERSTOWN & CORTOWN PARISH LOURDES COMMITTEE have two subsidised Youth Places on the 
Meath Pilgrimage to Lourdes Youth Section 12th to 17th Sept for youth age 18 to 35 yrs.  Further information available from Jen-
nifer Reilly 086 877 0729. 
 
MEATH LATERLIFE NETWORK are hosting FREE Roadshow Information Events for over 55s with experts from the HSE, Meath 

Co. Co. an Garda Siochána, SAGE, South Meath Social Economy, Meath GAA, Meath Local Sports Partnership, the Dementia Out-

reach Team and more on the following topics: Health at Home: Security at Home: Living at Home: Leaving Home. The next Road-

show event is taking place in Ashbourne Parish Centre on THURSDAY 15TH JUNE AT 10.00 AM. Light refreshments will be served 

and transport can be organised if required as all are welcome.  For further information email laterlifenetworkmeath@gmail.com or 

contact Fiona on 046-9280790.  

LOST on Saturday 3rd June between Bohermeen Church and the cemetery, a pair of ladies reading glasses. If found, please leave in 

the parish office. 

BOHERMEEN CYCLING CLUB as part of National Bike Week will hold a family fun cycle next Monday 12th  June @ 7:30 starting 

and finishing at Bohermeen Community Centre. 12km and 5km routes.  Registration will be open from 7pm. All children under 18 

years must be signed in to the event by an adult for insurance purposes.  All children under 14 must be accompanied on the cycle by 

an adult. Refreshments afterwards. Helmets compulsory. 

ST. ULTAN’S LADIES GFC - BINGO Night on Friday 16th June in the Silver tankard at 8pm. Also, there will be a CAKE SALE 
after all masses on Sunday 18th June. Your support would be greatly appreciated. 

BOHERMEEN PARENT AND TODDLER GROUP wish to invite all parents to a two hour taster course on "Mindfulness for Par-
ents and Children" on Wednesday June 14th at 10am in Bohermeen Community Centre. Any enquiries, call Sarah on 087-6282346. 

 

PLEASE SEE OUR NOTICES BOARDS AND WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION ON UPCOMING EVENTS. 

 

MINISTERS OF THE WORD BOHERMEEN:  ROSEMARY MEEGAN , JAMES BRENNAN 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS BOHERMEEN:   EUGENE MCQUAID, LORETTA BARKER, BRIDGET MACKEN, JOE MURTAGH 
MINISTER OF THE WORD BOYERSTOWN:  MARGARET MONAGHAN 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTER BOYERSTOWN:   BERNIE WALL 
MINISTER OF THE WORD CORTOWN:          JUDY DAVERON 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTER CORTOWN:           PADRAIG COSTELLO  

We welcome into our Parish the following who were baptised during the month of  May; 

CILLIAN MARTIN BURKE, MILA ROSE BURKE, SADIE ANN BOYLAN 

mailto:laterlifenetworkmeath@gmail.com

